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Scholarship Opportunities are available 

for anyone residing in the Northeast 

Ohio area. 

Scholarship applications are due by 

March 1, 2019 

For more information contact Craig 
Gorsuch at craig@akrontractor.com 

 
Lake Erie Scholarship 

Scholarships in the amount of 

$1,000.00 for Engineering Core or 

Administrative students. 

 
 
 
 

 

Rubber City Scholarship 

Scholarships in the amount of 

$1,000.00 for Public Works field 

Vocational/Trades Students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Western Reserve Scholarship 

Scholarships in the amount of 

$1,000.00 for students engaged in 

the studies of Environmental impact 

and Water Quality. 


